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28 June 2017 
 
  
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
RE: ACTING PRINCIPALS AT ST JOHN’S AND KING RICHARD SCHOOLS 
 
As I am sure you are aware, this is my final term leading the Federation of St John’s and King 
Richard Schools.  I am delighted to announce that from 1 September 2017 Mrs Alex Kerr will be 
Acting Principal at St John’s School and Mr Richard Sproson will be Acting Principal at King 
Richard School.  The intention will be to appoint a permanent new Executive Principal later in the 
new academic year. 
 
I have immense confidence and admiration for Mrs Kerr and Mr Sproson and I know that our 
schools are in exceptionally safe hands.   
 
I hope that you join with me in wishing them every success in their new roles. 
 
Best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Dan Browning 
Executive Principal  
Twitter: @mrdbrowning  

 
 


